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FTAA - JOINT COMMITTEE OF GOVERNMENT AND PRIVATE SECTOR EXPERTS

ON ELECTRONIC COMMERCE

Distinguished Delegate:

I hereby wish to inform you that I have been designated to chair the Joint Committee of Government and Private Sector Experts on Electronic Commerce by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Uruguay for the November 1999 – April 2001 term.

I am a member of the Board of Directors of the “Cámara Nacional de Comercio y Servicios” (National Chamber of Commerce and Services)  of Uruguay. The Vice-Chair of the Committee will be discharged by Canada, who will be designating a representative of the public sector to work together.

I am confident I will be able to assist you from my new position which I am discharging as from this moment and look forward to your suggestions or concerns regarding the forthcoming meeting of the Committe scheduled to be held in Miami on 25 and 26 January 2000.

Looking forward to meeting you and to your inputs in Miami, I remain,

Yours truly,

Ramiro Soto

Public Accountant

B.A. in Administration

e-mail: rasp@movinet.com.uy

